
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – December 2019

Hi BDTHC members,

Hope everyone had a great Christmas!  And 
wishing everyone a Happy New Year.  At 
least the temperature has gone up a 
little. We had the Christmas party at the 
monthly meeting on December 9,2019.
menu was pizza and wings with extras 
supplied be club members.  Every one had 
a great time.  We ate first then had our 
regular meeting.

The officers will remain the same.  

We are still working on the Hunt flyer for our open hunt which 
will be held on August 8th and 9th, 2020. Hopefully we will be 
able to complete this at our next meeting on January 13, 2020.
We discussed many things as well about the club that we will 
consider. One was that next years Kids hunt at the open hunt 
will be a free hunt with all coins being donated.  There won't 
be any other prizes.

FINDS OF THE MONTH.  These are for November and December to
catch up as well as the yearly drawing.  

November:  Coins-----Buffalo 5cent-----Bob Brown
Jewelry-----Devil Ring-----Pat Bidding

December:   Jewelry-----Silver ring-----Bob Brown

Yearly drawing:   Coin---Mike Mazur
Jewelry---Mike Mazur
Misc.---Bob Brown

Congratulations to the winners.

We will get dates for the spring members only club hunt and 
picnic. Don't forget to bring in your finds for the new years 
contest of Finds of the Month.  We will start this at the 
January meeting.

"The Penn Pointer"



Next meeting will be January 13, 2020 at 6:30 pm at our usual 
meeting place at the Forty Fort Municipal Building in the 
basement. I hope to see everyone there.

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL

Happy Detecting
BDTHC President 
By Derr


